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The British Pump Manufacturers Association (BPMA), which represents the business interests of UK and
Ireland suppliers of liquid pumps and pump-related equipment, has welcomed three new members into its
ranks.

The first of these is Oxfordshire-based Ambic Equipment, which designs, tests, manufactures and
assembles a full range of peristaltic pumps, dosing and dilution systems. Established in 1977 the company
has grown both organically and through a number of strategic acquisitions.

The second recent new member is electric motor manufacturer Menzel Motors Great Britain, the wholly
owned subsidiary of Berlin based, Menzel Elektromotoren, which has been manufacturing and distributing
electric motors since 1927. This medium-sized company specializes in the delivery of large electric motors,
including special models.

The third company to recently join is Tsurumi UK, part of the global network of companies belonging to
Tsurumi Manufacturing Company of Japan. Tsurumi has been manufacturing submersible pumps since
1924 for use in civil engineering, construction, wastewater treatment and domestic applications, designed
to be used in the most demanding environments and are renowned for their outstanding durability and
reliability.

BPMA director Wayne Rose said: “I am delighted to welcome these three companies into the association
and making available to them all that the organisation has to offer. It is heartening to know, especially
during these somewhat challenging economic times, that the commercial benefits associated with BPMA
membership are still very much valued by an ever-growing number of pump related businesses.”
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